Joe Ha!es

From: Kathleen Menke <cilliiStmilmmes
Sent: Woednesday, January 29, 2025 3:05 PM
To: Senate State Affairs

Subject: Comments/AK Elections

Thanks for asking for our public input on Alaska elections.
We need to make it easier for Alaskans to vote.

| would support universal vote by mail, postage paid. Identifying number and signature sufficient identification. And
postmarked on or prior to election day.

Thank you,
Kathleen Menke
Haines AK



